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August 7, 1986

Senator Strom Thurmond
Chairman, Senate Judiciary Committee
United States Senate
Washington, D.C. 20510

Dear Mr. Chairman:

I testified on behalf of United Families of America on
August 6, 1986 in support of Judge Scalia's nomination to be
Associate Justice of the United States. During my testimony,
Senator Howard Metzenbaum falsely suggested that United Families
of America was a mere "paper organization" that I had concocted
for some unstated purpose.

As I testified under oath at the hearing, I had no
involvement in the formation of United Families of America. It is
a substantial organization.

United Families of America was incorporated in Virginia in
1978. Its estimated budget for 1985 was $450,000, and its
projected budget for 1986 is $500,000.

The Chairman of the Board of Directors is Cliff Cummings,
10303 Conejo Lane, Oakton, Virginia, 22124. Gordon Jones, Kent
Bradford, and Susan Roylance complete the Board's membership.
The staff of United Families of America include Bob Bartleson,
Executive Director, Lowell Soury, Shaun Henry, and Chuck McFall.

The primary mission of United Families of America is
lobbying the federal government in support of policies
sympathetic to traditional family values and family life. A
national grass-roots organization, United Families of America has
devoted considerable effort to achieving tax reform for the
family, preventing psychological abuse in the classroom, and
voicing opposition to abortion.

The United Families Foundation is a section 501(c)(3) tax
exempt organization. Organized in 1980 under South Carolina law,
United Families Foundation has 40,000 to 50,000 members. The
Foundation promotes acceptance and support for traditional family
structures, values, and relationships. The main sources of
financial support for the Foundation include The Anschutz
Foundation, Mr. Roger Milliken, Miss Florence Manning, Mrs. Ruth
Hallum, and Mr. Robert Perry.

X respectfully request that this letter be included in the
record as a supplement to my August 6, 1986 statement supporting
Senate confirmation of Judge Scalia as Associate Justice of the
United States. If Senator Metzenbaum or any other Member of the
Judiciary Committee desires further information about either
United Families of America or' United Families Foundation, I would
be delighted to provide the same for inclusion in the record or
otherwise.

Sincerely,

Bruce E. Fein




